Subject: Budget Monitoring Sub-Committee Work Programme

Report to: Budget Monitoring Sub-Committee

Report of: Executive Director of Secretariat Date: 11 September 2019

This report will be considered in public

1. Summary

1.1 This report sets out the proposed Budget Monitoring Sub-Committee timetable for 2019/20.

2. Recommendation

2.1 That the Sub-Committee notes its work programme.

3. Background

3.1 The Committee receives a report monitoring the progress of its work programme at each meeting. This is the first such report for this Assembly year.

4 Issues for Consideration

- 4.1 During 2019/20 the Committee will scrutinise budget and performance in a wide variety of areas across the Greater London Authority (GLA) and its functional bodies including Transport for London, the Metropolitan Police, the London Fire and Emergency Planning Authority, the London Legacy Development Corporation, and the Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation.
- 4.2 As well as examining the GLA Group quarterly monitoring reports, the Sub-Committee will explore topical issues or specific areas contributing to the full Committee's investigations or reports, where appropriate, and examine Mayoral Decisions.

City Hall, The Queen's Walk, London SE1 2AA

Enquiries: 020 7983 4100 minicom: 020 7983 4458 www.london.gov.uk

Proposed meeting timetable

- 4.3 The table below sets out the provisional scheduled future meetings of the Committee in 2019/20 that were approved at the Assembly's Annual Meeting on 2 May 2019.
 - 4 December 2019; and
 - 11 March 2020.
- 4.4 The Committee can agree topics for each meeting as the year progresses.

5 Legal Implications

5.1 The Committee has the power to do what is recommended in this report.

6 Financial Implications

6.1 There are no direct financial implications to the GLA arising from this report.

List of appendices to this report: None

Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985

List of Background Papers: None

Contact Officer: Gino Brand, Interim Senior Policy Advisor

Telephone: 020 7983 5792

Email: <u>Gino.Brand@London.gov.uk</u>